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Docket No. 030-29462
License No. 45-23645-01NA

Department of the Navy
Chief of Naval Operations (N-45)
Navy Radiation Safety Committee
ATTN: RADM J. Walker

Chairman
Washington, DC 20350-2000

Gentiemen:
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 45-23645-0INA/93-23

Thank you for your response of March 31, 1994, to our Notice of Violation,
issued on February 14, 1994, concerning activities conducted under NRC License
No. 45-23645-0INA at the Naval Air Weapons Station, China Lake, California
(Navy Radioactive Materials Permit No. 04-60539-LINP). We have examined your
response and found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

With regard to your response to Violation B, we are evaluating your response
but note that you have taken corrective action to assure that any future
releases from the holding pond are surveyed before discharge. We will inform
you of the results of our final evaluation of your response to Violation B
following receipt of your response to Violation C.

We will examine your corrective actions for Vicolation A during a future
inspection. Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safequards
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No. 45-23645-0INA at the Naval Air Weapons Station, China Lake, California
(Navy Radioactive Materials Permit No. 04-60539-LINP). We have examined your
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